[bookmark: _GoBack]My husband works at Rix’s Creek Mine, and I am a local Aboriginal TAFE teacher. The local and broader communities in the Singleton and Upper Hunter regions would be severely affected by the non-approval of the submission of the extension on Rix’s Creek Mine – which is Australian owned. The employment would be severely affected along with the mental health issues caused by the money earner not being able to contribute earnings into their families, to continue their lives in the Upper Hunter. Please consider the approval of this submission for our family, local community, the state of NSW, and the whole of Australia.
